[bookmark: _GoBack]Reducing unemployment is and will continue to be my number one priority, especially among our veterans. The men and women of our Armed Forces have made significant sacrifices on our behalf and know all too well the price that is paid for freedom. Unfortunately, they are coming home to find their homes underwater and often face long-term unemployment. I am pleased to join my colleagues on the Veterans Jobs Caucus and am committed to helping reduce the unemployment rate among our heroes. These selfless patriots deserve the very best,” said Senator Dean Heller. 
